Mr. Lawrence Haskell, Director of Athletics, University of Oklahoma, Norman, Oklahoma,

Dear Jap:

the last way

I find that I have failed to answer your good letter of June 14th in which you wrote regarding the liquid soap dispensers in the shower room.

I am sorry, and beg your pardon.

These could be purchased from the Hilliard Chemical Company or the West Dispensing Company, or any of those service companies that serve bathrooms and so forth.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH